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Thanks for taking the time to speak with me today Michelle ... 

As we discussed, Sal Purpora has hired METCO to conduct a round of samples from the existing wells and vapor 
ports ... as well as survey the existing monitoring wells. 

Since I am not sure where some of the wells are located and finding them would be problematic per the existing snow 
cover, we will be doing the work sometime in March 2014. 

It is my understanding that you are okay with this workscope and schedule. 

Please let me know if you ever have any questions or need further information. 

Thanks! 

Ron Anderson PG 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
1-800-552-2932 
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